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The new year promises to be a busy one for the FAR and Committee on Academic 
Performance (CAP) of the ULAA Board.   
 
We have welcomed two new members to CAP, Shelley Santry (Law) and Michael Voor 
(Medicine).  Continuing members are Eric Berson (Speed), Carmine Esposito 
(Dentistry), Dawn Heinicken (A&S), Mary Hums (Education), Gerald Tolson (Music), 
and Krista Wallace-Boaz (Music/Faculty Senate), and Elaine Wise (A&S/FAR). 
 
Our agenda for September will include: review of guidelines for the election of faculty 
members to the ULAA Board and CAP; review of the Indiana University  
Policy Disqualifying Prospective Student-Athletes with Records of Sexual 
Violence; review of the progress of student-athletes who matriculated as "special 
admits" by the Provost; and initiation of a process for conducting a two year review of 
academic systems that pertain to student-athletes.    
 
I look forward to reporting to you each month on various issues and concerns that arise 
within the realms of student-athlete academic success and well being. 
 
Welcome back! 
 
Elaine 
 
Prof. Elaine O. Wise, FAR 
elaine.wise@louisville.edu 
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